
SAINT JOHN PAUL II PTO MEETING 
Thursday, Feb. 23 

10:30 

 
 

2/23/23 PTO Meeting Notes 
 

● Good morning everyone thank you for joining us on Zoom. Jeans day passes will be sent home this week 
with your student. Please write your child’s name and grade in the chat so we can get those issued. 
 

● Just a reminder that any questions or comments will need to be directed to the SJPII PTO by email. We 
will respond to these within the week. 

● Principal Report/ Teacher Report- Mrs. Tiefenthal  
○ Field Trips- Teachers will submit approval forms for educational trips. We are planning for April 

or May. PTO will fund the cost of admission. Parent Chaperones must have their clearances and 
will be responsible for their own admission or possibly transportation.  

○ NWEA Spring Testing Dates/ Overview of the Assessment 
○ Sacrament Preparation Reminders for 2nd/3rd grade students- you must contact your home parish 

for the dates and procedures. The school does not handle this but does offer preparation in 
Religion classes.  

○ Grading/ Missing Work- access to Plus Portals 
○ Review Chain of Command 
○ Homeroom Parent Guideline Reminders 

 
● Old Business:  

o Catholic Schools Week Circus: 
▪ All the kids loved the obstacle course and prizes that were donated by the PTO. 
▪ Thank you to everyone that helped the day of the event.  

o Play for The K: was a great success, Thank you to all who donated and helped.  
o Valentine’s Day  

▪ We supplied a small treat bag to each student.  
o Easter Candy sale: 

▪  Due on Friday February 23 
▪ Any questions please email the SJPII PTO email 

 
● New Business: 

o PTO Rest of Year Agenda 
 
▪ Dance: there will be a google doc sent out to survey everyone on which dance or dances they 

would like. Dates will follow once results are in. Committees will be needed for “dance” and a 
budget will be given for the chair of the committee for the event. The budget must be upheld.  
 

▪ Holy Communion congratulation bags will be given for 3rd grade students 
 

▪ Easter: donating a craft for the Easter parties 
 



▪ Teacher appreciation week May 8-12: If you have any suggestions, please email the SJPII PTO 
emails. We would like to change things up for this year. Maybe get a small committee of 
parents to help with something. We can talk about this more. I really liked how they used to 
do this. I can help speak at this part.  

 
▪ Field day: We will be supplying Field Day t-shirts. Size sheets will go home at the beginning of 

May. We also will be donating the snow cone truck at field day.  
 

▪ Sixth grade graduation bags will go home at the end of the year.  
 


